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Q1. What experience have you had with Commonwealth disaster funding support? 

RACQ is proud of our long history helping Queenslanders protect their homes and families and are 

pleased to share insights gained through responding to numerous disasters to the Independent Review 

of Commonwealth Disaster Funding. RACQ firmly believes that protecting vulnerable communities and 

safeguarding them against the growing threat of climate change is a key role of government and disaster 

funding.  

Read more about our submission at https://www.racq.com.au/about-us/advocacy/policy-

statements/2023/10/racq-submission-on-independent-review-of-commonwealth-disaster-funding  

Q2. How could Commonwealth funding support communities to reduce their disaster risk?  

No response provide. 

Q3. Please describe your understanding of Commonwealth disaster funding processes. 

No response provided. 

Q4. Are the funding roles of the Commonwealth, states and territories, and local government, during 

disaster events clear? 

No response provided 

Q5. Is there any further information you would like to provide? 

No response provided

 


